
From: Kathryn Keve
To: PCD
Subject: I sure hope we can trust our BI Planning Department, Planning Commission and City Council to reject this project

...!!
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 5:17:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Kathryn Keve
I sure hope we can trust our BI Planning Department, Planning Commission and City Council to reject
this project ...!!
 
Lytle Creek - proposed development on wetlands
Re. 3945 Lytle Road
SUBMIT COMMENTS to pcd@bainbridgewa.gov BY 4 PM JUNE 18
 

 
 

May the long time sun shine upon you,  All love surround you,
And the pure light within you, Guide your way on.  Shantih
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